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Comments: Please deny any permit for this mine expansion. This is the worst and most polluting type of mine.

This mine  will be way too close to the  Frank Church River of No Return Wilderness. The possible cyanide

pollution is way too toxic to be produced anywhere near that river and river basin. The noise, ambient dust and

truck traffic caused by the mine as well as any road near and possibly through the wilderness area  will drastically

disturb  if not destroy the wilderness experience. This is such a a beautiful and popular recreation area that it

must be preserved and not put at risk by this mine.


